
Wisconsin Horse Council D-5 meeting 

June 7, 2018 

Park Oasis, Mauston 

 

Present: Pat Jenkins, Deb Spencer, Pat Stevenson, Cindy Gagan 

Pat J. made a motion to approve secretary report, Pat S. 2nd all approved. 

Old Business: 

Pat S. mention to remind Mike to write up an article about the “All about the Horse” event for the 

Council Newsletter. 

Pat J. paid Club 16 for the tack sale. Ron Miller processed the Insurance for tack sale. Pat J. asked Chuck 

for a bill so we can get the porta potty at Wild Cat paid out this year’s budget. 

We will not be having a meeting in July. 

Deb S. made a motion to adjourn and Pat J. 2nd it. 

Respectively submitted 

Deb Spencer 

Secretary WHC D-5 


